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Shelburne Legion news

	It's that time of year again.  Elections are on April 22nd at 7:30 p.m., please come out and vote for your new executive.  Bingo is

every Monday evening, our attendance is rising and with that so will the pot.  The Ladies Auxiliary will be hosting a Ham and

Scalloped Potato Lunch April 17th from 11:30 a.m. ? 1:30 p.m. for $7.  This Friday April 18th the branch is closed. Saturday April

19th is Jam Night beginning at 5 ? 10 p.m. Hosted by Wayne and Kim Petters as well as Larry Johnston on the drums, this is a open

event so everyone is welcome. Our next wing night will be on May 2nd with DJ Terrence.  Congratulations to Paul, April, Leona

and Blair for placing 2nd in the Team Darts. If you are interested in joining the Legion, just ask the Bar Stewart for a application and

she will help you get started. The Ladies Auxiliary are also looking for more members, please contact Mary Warman at 519

925-3800 if you are interested. We the executive would like to thank all of our wonderful volunteers. With out all of your help, our

branch wouldn't be as much fun as it is.
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